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Concerned Citizens of South Putnam
P O BOX 414
Crescent City, FL  32112


Crescent City Jr/Sr High School
2201 Highway 17 South
Crescent City, FL  32112


Re: Soul Food Festival Parade

Dear Community Member or Organization

We are the Concerned Citizens of South Putnam; a citizens based non-profit organization located in South Putnam County, FL.   We are thrilled to announce the 3rd Annual Black History Celebration “Soul Food Festival”, which will be held Friday, February 21st and Saturday, February 22nd at Eva Lyons Park, Crescent City, FL.   This event is a celebration of our rich cultural heritage, culinary traditions, and community spirit.  As part of the celebration, we are incorporating a parade in our Black History “Soul Food” Festival.
I am writing to formally request your participation in our 2025 Black History “Soul Food” Festival Celebration on Saturday, February 22, 2025, at 12:00 pm, Crescent City, FL.
Looking Forward to your response.

Kind Regards,

McKinley Evans, Jr.
Concerned Citizens of South Putnam
concernedcitizens32112@gmail.com/386-559-4490




[image: C:\Users\Pat\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\RQFBM910\circle-159252_640[1].png]
CONCERNED CITIZENS OF SOUTH PUTNAM
“SOUL FOOD FESTIVAL PARADE”
SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 22, 2025

NAME
	FIRST:                                                                                LAST:



	COMPANY/ORGANIZATION NAME:



	STREET:                                                                             STATE:                                 ZIP:



	BUSINESS/ORGANIZATION #                                                                                 CELL #



	          ___Vehicle            ___Float            ___Band            ___Walking            ___Other



	Please give a brief description of your plan:





Parade
Saturday, February 22, 2025
12:00 pm
Crescent City, FL  
Deadline: Friday, February, 2025


Please mail to
CONCERNED CITIZENS OF SOUTH PUTNAM
PO BOX 414
Crescent City, FL  32112
concernedcitizens32112@gmail.com
Attn: McKinley Evans-386-559-4490


image1.png




